
 

       Moor First School 
     School Lane 

    Biddulph Moor 

      Stoke on Trent.   ST8 7HR 

Co- Headteachers: Mrs. S. J. Mayes & Mrs V Atherton 

 Tel. No. 01782 512350 
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4th October 2022 
 
Dear Parent/ Carers, 
 

 
In September we surveyed our pupils (R-Y4) to find out how pupils travelled to and from school. 
 
Travel Survey Results 2022  
 
Walk 22% 
Cycle 1%                     27% active travel plus 3% park & stride = 30% 
Scoot 4% 
Park & Stride 3% 
(Drive to an area 5 minutes away i.e. Rose & Crown and walk) 
Car 73%  
 
Can we improve our numbers in October? 
 
Our target –  
 
Walk   
Cycle                            60% active travel (double our September achievement) 
Scoot  
Park & Stride   
   
 
If we can improve on our results we will could win a brand new scooter rack or a theatre performance at 
our school. Please upload evidence of active travel into school on SeeSaw or Tapestry during October. 
Any pupils that upload evidence of walking; scooting; cycling; park & stride in to school can earn a travel 
plan badge. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs V Atherton 
Co-Headteacher 
 

Staffordshire County Council 
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